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WEEKLY EVENTS NEXT 

TERM: FRIDAYS AT AKAU TANGI  

TERM DATES   

• PRODUCTION: THURSDAY 26TH 

SEPT 6PM  

• SCHOOL FINISHES FRIDAY 

27TH SEPT 3PM 
 

NEW Swimming Times Term 4 

Rm 6 Fay Claudia & rom 4 
Josh : 

Friday 1.45—2.45pm 

Rm 5 Corrie& Rm 2 Christina : 

Thursday 1.45—2.45pm  

BIG CHANGE IS: 

Rm 1 Helen 

Wednesday 2.30—3pm 

Term 4: Hats are required. 

School hats. NO Caps. If your 

child doesn’t have a hat, they 

can play in the shade under 

the verandah.  

Attendance Dues: If you 

haven’t received an email/

invoice from the Archdiocese 

of Wellington asking for  

payment for your school      

attendance dues ($545.00) 

email admin@spps.school.nz 

They have had technical       

issues which are being         

resolved. We are helping 

them to track down who has 

missed out. 

 

From the Principal: 

Wow!!! Another term has 
whizzed by. So much has 
been achieved and 
undertaken., 

Apart from growing our 
brain with Learning how to 
be Ready to Learn, to be 
Respectful and Responsible 
for our own thoughts 
words and actions, while 
we are learning to Read, 
Write and be Numerate, 
alongside understanding 
what Jesus would do if he 
was a student at St Patrick’s 
Primary; We have also… 

Welcomed Christina, 
teacher of Rm 2 and 
welcomed back Claudia to 
Rm 6 

Celebrated our SPPS 
Olympics 

We have had Wellington 
Cricket providing skills 
sessions 

Junior futsol tournament at 
Akau Tangi 

Senior floorball tournament 
at Akau Tangi 

Practised for, then 
showcased our Dance 
Performance 

Attended different sports 
on Fridays at Akau Tangi 

Joined in with the Tuesday 
mass at St Patrick’s Church. 

Our Kapahaka group 
preformed at the 
Wellington Catholic 
Cultural Festival. 

Next term: 

We begin swimming 
lessons. Look at the 
calendar with the times and 
dates for your child’s class. 
It is free for you. The school 
pays for the lesson, 
whether they turn up or 
not. So please make the 
most of this opportunity.  

We have prepared some 
more interesting contexts 
for your child’s learning. 
We will be having some 
creative craft afternoons, 
where your child can learn 
some new things, e.g. art, 
recorders, origami and 
many others. The classes 
will be mixed for these 
activities. Your child will 
choose which ones they 
would like to try out. 

Parent Contact Updates: 

If you have changed your 
email or phone number, 
since your child started at 
the school, can you send us 
the updated information 
please? If your child is sick 
or injured, we need to be 
able to contact you.  

Thanks 

Tony 



OUR MERCY VALUES

 

Encourage your child to 

think about our Mercy 

Values and write a prayer 

OUR GOSPEL VALUE:  

RESPECT 

 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

This fortnight we pray for                  

children celebrating their                    

birthdays. 

 Elon Anish 

 Anrukshan Anton-Premakanthan 

 Lucia Preston 

 Meke Tulili-Quinlan 

 Mariam Dawood 

 Alan Anil 

Assembly awards in the last fortnight: 

Read Theory: 

Adlin & Chris 

 

Web steps Champ:  

Tia & Huy 

Jesina, Gerald, Hazel & Emmanual. 

 

Math Whizzers: 

Isa, Emmanuel, Ruby, Mariam & Dinayas. 

Dinayas, Stevin, Evania Devante & Ahzaria. 

 

Go Getters: 

Anrukshan,, Tusi, Aiden, Ephrata & Charbel 

Gospel Value Social Justice: Respect  

Christina, Dan, Johanna, Natanya & Devante. 

PB4L 

Ephrata, Ruby, Mariam, Cohen, Nanahu & Tia 

 

Hand Writing: 

Ahzaria, Thomas & Jacob. 

 

Congratulations ! 

 


